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Fishing Perspectives on Brexit 
 
The All-Party Parliamentary Group (APPG) on Fisheries is collecting perspectives on 
Brexit from various members of the fishing industry. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The APPG on Fisheries is supporting the compilation of a report that will cover the experiences 
of members of the UK’s fishing industry in the light of Brexit. The APPG are looking to collate 
responses from various members of the fishing industry (including supply chain, processors, 
and exporters). The deadline for submitting input has now been extended to Tuesday 4th 
January 2022. 
 
D&S IFCA is assisting the APPG by highlighting the opportunity to engage; however, D&S 
IFCA is not directly involved with this work. 
 
The APPG Secretariat have provided the following prompts: 
 
How has Brexit affected your livelihood? 
 

• Has the turnover of our business changed? 

• Have you found changes in the availability of labour? 

• If you are involved in exports, have you seen any financial or regulatory impact since 
the start of January? 

 
Have any of the impacts been unexpected? If so, which and in what way? 
 
What key changes do you want to see to improve or protect your livelihood in the future? 
 
More Information: 
 
For more information, please click here. 
 
Responses 
D&S IFCA is not involved in the collection of or the analysis of any responses.  
 
Please send all responses (which will be anonymised) or any queries to the APPG Secretariat 
at this address by 4th January 2022. 
 
secretariat@fisheriesappg.org 

https://www.fisheriesappg.org/fishing-perspectives-on-brexit
mailto:secretariat@fisheriesappg.org

